To The Neighbors of 39 Munjoy Street; February 28,2017

As a courtesy, we would like to inform all the neighbors and abutters of the Cavanaughs at 39 Munjoy Street of the
planned upcoming project to renovate the existing structure. This renovation will involve the demolition of the rear
section of the house as well as the free standing shed in the rear of the property.

All precautions and considerations will be taken with respect to the safety and wellbeing of all neighbors and
neighboring property.

If at any time there is a question or concern we would like the opportunity to address these concerns, please contact
us at any time.

The project manager on this project is Charlie Carswell, his cell phone number is (207) 450-5504.

We look forward to working in the neighborhood.




